From: John Woodcock Sent: 19 January 2016 15:21 To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Postman's Office 2015/4778/P

36 Leighton Road London NW5 2OE

Ref: Application No 2015/4778/P

Planning Dept London Borogh of Camden

Dear Charles Thuaire

Subject: Postman's Office, 30 Leighton Road, London, NW5 2QE

The minor changes to the original application do not justify the acceptance of this overdevelopment. The excessive number of residential units causes unacceptable overlooking of neighbouring properties, in particular Nos 20 and 22 Leighton Road. Any refurbishment should retain the features on the front of the building. This would be enhanced by a requirement to replace the railings in front of the proposed cycles parking.

I object to this development. This application should be rejected and the developer asked to reduce the number of units at the rear of this listed building.

Yours sincerely

John Woodcock

John Woodcock



This email has been sent from a virus-free computer protected by Avast.